
 

 

TOWN OF OVID COMPREHENSIVE PLAN   
Steering Committee MEETING #17 

Notes- March 28, 2018 
DRAFT 

 
 
Committee Members Present: Chairman John Hubbard, Bill Dalrymple, Pam Armitage, Joe 
Borst, Toby Hertzler, Paul Enginieri, Jean Currie 
MRB Group/EDR Team:  Diana Smith (MRB), Harrison Schutzer (MRB), Jane Rice (EDR), Erica 
Tauzer (EDR) 
 
Public Attendees: 1 
 
Meeting began at 5:33 PM. 
 
Notes from the Steering Committee (SC) Meeting #16 on January 31, 2018 were reviewed and 
approved.  
 
There were no new resident comments received through the website portal.  
 
The SC discussed the decision to extend the project schedule in order to further review the 
land use section. Jane Rice and Diana Smith clarified the process of finalizing the plan, which 
eventually needs to be reviewed by the Town Board and submitted for public hearing. 
Ultimately the Town Board determines the final revisions, and a SEQR process will be followed 
to ensure proper adoption by the Town.  
 
Next steps for the SC are to determine which items to include in the Land Use section of the 
plan and review the draft Land Use section (which will include those items).  The committee 
is determining by consensus the inclusions which best reflect the wishes of the community. 
The SC will finish determining the items to include in the Land Use section at the next meeting, 
which will be held April 4th at 6pm at the Ovid Firehouse Training Room.  
 
An extended discussion focused on which items to include in the “existing conditions” portion 
of the Land Use section.  
 
Meeting ended at 6:50 pm.  
 
 


